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Committee Requested 
Committee 
General Issues Committee 
 
Will you be delegating in-person or virtually? 
In-person 
 
Will you be delegating via a pre-recorded video? 
No 
Requestor Information 
Requestor Information 
Rob Zeidler 
PVOT TECH CONFERENCE (The Cotton Factory) 
M228-270 Sherman Ave. N.  
Hamilton, Ontario. L8L 6N4 
rob@dabbert.ca 
905.547.8256 
 
Preferred Pronoun 
he/him 
 
Reason(s) for delegation request 
Thanks from Rob, owner of The Cotton Factory, and Dave Santi, Dean of Mohawk 
College School of Climate Action, for the support of PIVOT TECH '24 and 
announcement of PIVOT TECH '25 to be organized by Mohawk College. 
 
Will you be requesting funds from the City? 
No 
 
Will you be submitting a formal presentation? 
Yes 


